
From: Casa De Los Angelitos 

To:     The Slipt Stitchers of El Segundo 

Subject:  Thank you 

 

Dear Cathy McFarlane: 

 

           On Behalf of the Board of Directors of Casa de los Angelitos, we thank you for your 

generous donation of eleven (11) baby blankets.  Your generosity and kindness are greatly 

appreciated by the women and babies who reside at Casa de los Angelitos. 

 

           It is because of your generosity that we are able to continue to help our residents get back 

on track and lead a productive lives.  Their lives are so greatly enriched as a direct result of your 

participation in and support of our program.  It is because of support such as yours that we are 

able to continue our ministry. 

 

           We are always doing wonderful things at Casa de los Angelitos and are very proud and 

encouraged by the progress and accomplishments of our residents.  We welcome you to stop by 

and visit us any time.  Thank you again for your prayers and support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                               Very truly yours, 

 

 

                

                                                                               Dr.  Camille Adli, DDS 

                                                                               President, Board of Directors 

 


